P.S. 29 will celebrate your child's stellar attendance at our
"Attendance All-Stars Brownie Break" - a sweet recognition
student-only event where they'll indulge in delicious brownies
and ice cream while receiving well-earned certificates! Thank you
for all you do to ensure they come to school on time each day.

Friday, January 5, 2024

A non-dairy frozen treat option will be provided
for students with allergies/intolerances.




